
Dear Oklahoma Resident/Fellow and Student Member: 
 
The Oklahoma-ACP has worked hard to provide a highly educational fall conference on Updates on 
Care for the Older Patient to be held September 27-28, 2024 at the Schusterman Education Center on 
the campus of the OU School of Medicine in Tulsa.  There is no fee for students or residents to attend 
this conference; however, registration will be required in advance.  The registration form for the 
meeting will be available on the chapter website at https://okchapter.acponline.org 

On behalf of the Oklahoma Chapter Scientific Meeting Committee, we invite all fellows, residents, and 
students to submit abstracts in the following categories: 

 
Basic Research 
Clinical Research 
Quality Improvement/Patient Safety 
High Value Care 
Physician Well-Being and Professional Fulfillment 
Clinical Vignette 

 
Complete the submission form on the chapter website to enter the contest. 
 
The deadline for submissions is Sunday, September 8 at midnight. This will allow time for the 
Program Committee to review submissions and notify oral presenters of their selection. Please 
refrain from using any specific dates, names, or other HIPAA sensitive information.   
 
Posters need to be mounted for display by 9:00 am on Saturday, September 28, 2024 in Founder’s 
Hall at the Schusterman Center. Judging will begin at 12:30 p.m. To accommodate as many 
entries as possible, poster size is limited to 4 feet by 4 feet.  
 
Four original clinical/research talks will be chosen for presentation, each lasting 10 minutes with 
5 minutes reserved for questions. Oral Presentations will occur at 1:30 p.m. on September 28. 
 
The Doctor’s Dilemma competition is scheduled for Saturday afternoon, September 28th at 2:45 
p.m. Each campus may enter up to two four-person teams. Please check with your Program 
Director regarding the team for your campus.  
 
The winners of each category will be announced at the Awards Presentation to be held on 
Saturday, September 28th at 3:45 p.m.  In recent years we have had outstanding resident 
participation and spirited competition, and we hope this year will be more of the same!  
If you have any questions about the abstract competition or deadline, contact Ryan Yarnall, MD, 
FACP 
 
Ryan Yarnall, MD, FACP 
OK-ACP Scientific Program Committee Chair 
 
 


